SAN BRUNO OFFICE CLOSURE NOTICE

Dear Partners,

We regretfully wish to announce that Nefful USA’'s San Bruno location will be ceasing
all business operations on February 27, 2023.

All operations will be moved back and continue through our City of Industry location.
We thank you for your dedication and support of Nefful business and looking forward

to serving you in the near future.

Thank You

NEFFUL USA
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